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Dear Parents/Carers 

Below is a weekly update from all three EYFS classes.  We hope you enjoy reading and seeing 

what has been happening this week in your child’s class.   

Have a lovely weekend.    

Mrs Reeve & the EYFS Team 

reeve@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our EYFS Mission Statement 
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Class Sunshine 
 

Hi all, 

Thank you for supporting our dress up day and providing some 

amazing costumes. The children loved learning about different 

professions and talking about how they help others. We learnt 

about the role of opticians and audiologists and created some 

colourful magnifying glasses which made our surroundings 

change colour! We created pictures using different textures, tried 

to guess who was in front of us whilst wearing a blindfold and 

investigated our reflections in bendy mirrors, which was great 

fun!  

 

 

The weather seems to have thrown everything at us 

this week.  On Monday we had great fun splashing in 

muddy puddles and on Tuesday we enjoyed the mild 

sunny weather and took our maths learning outside, 

counting and finding 4 objects. We have been learning 

to collect 4 objects from a large group and have also 

been using our problem solving skills to say why a 

group of objects doesn’t show 4. 

 

MESSAGES 

Please can children who attend on Thursday afternoon bring their 

dressing gown to nursery for our unit outcome. We are having a pamper 

afternoon to awaken all our senses whilst soaking our feet in bubble 

water, watching the stars and listening to calming music.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs O’Mahoney and Miss Healey 

omahoney@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk           healey@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 
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Class Star & Class Moon 

 

 

Thank you for your support 

with our theme day this week, 

the children all looked fantastic 

and had such a fun day 

learning all about people who 

help us with our senses!  

After showing off our costumes at our class parade, we learnt about different professions 

such as opticians, audiologists, dentists, doctors and nurses. We talked about which of our 

senses they help to look after and how this keeps our bodies fit and healthy. 

We also completed a challenge this week that taught us 

how important our sense of sight is. The children had to 

complete simple tasks like putting on their coat or drawing 

a smiley face, first using their sight and then with a 

blindfold on! They were amazed how much they had to 

rely on their other senses to help them with simple tasks.  

In our story ‘Where the Wild Things Are’, Max was crowned the new King of the wild things. 

To celebrate we had a Wild Thing Party! We made invitations, decorations and crowns to 

wear. At our party, we danced just as wild things and played some wild party games.  

 

Reminders: 

- On Monday, please can Reception children bring their dressing gown to school for our curriculum 

outcome event- Senses Spa Afternoon! We will be using our senses to feel relaxed as we soak our 

feet in a bubbly foot spa, smell calming candles and room sprays and listen to calming music. 

- Please can children bring in a lab coat that they can wear during science lessons and write key 

vocabulary on. (Please don’t spend lots of money- it can simply be an old white shirt.) 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Pomfret and Miss Cummins 

     pomfret@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk            cummins@salesbury.lancs.sch.uk 
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